
COUNCIL MEETING – 15TH DECEMBER 2011 
 
Extract from the Minutes of the Standards Committee Meeting on 21st 
November 2011 
 
APPOINTMENT OF PARISH COUNCIL MEMBER TO STANDARDS 
COMMITTEE 
 
The Committee was invited to consider and recommend to Council the 
appointment of Councillor Barbara Lawton of Odd Rode Parish Council to the 
vacant position of Parish Member on the Standards Committee. The vacancy 
had arisen when the previous Parish Member, Councillor Ken Edwards had 
been elected to Cheshire East Council on 5 May 2011. 
 
In light of forthcoming changes and for the purposes of continuity, the term of 
office recommended for the post would be that of the existing Parish 
Members. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: That Council be invited to RESOLVE that – 
 
Councillor Barbara Lawton of Odd Rode Parish Council be appointed to 
Cheshire East Council Standards Committee as a Parish Member for the 
same term of office as existing Parish Members. 


